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From:

Sent: 14 January 2021 16:45

To: localplan

Subject: AGALA029

CAUTION: External Email  

To whom it may concern,  
I strongly object to the planning proposal AGALA039 Nether Barns. 
Everything about this planning proposal is to the detriment of this beautiful, unique and very precious 
heritage sight. I have enjoyed visiting this place many times. And I want not only my 
children, grandchildren, their children and grandchildren to to enjoy it. I want EVERYONE to continue to 
enjoy it. It was meant for this.  
Please do not do this! 
There is enough destruction the world. Please do not destroy this special part of Scotland. 
Yours sincerely, 
Jenny Pike ( Mrs) 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone


